
May 24, 2011 

 

      

Mr. David Danner     

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 

PO Box 47259 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Subject:   Cover letter for Fuel Surcharge #83 submission 

  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

The following documents were submitted online including this letter. 

 

1.  Alternate Fuel Surcharge spreadsheet-revised 

2.  Fuel Surcharge LSN form-revised 

3.  Fuel Supplement-revised 

 

 

 

Enclosed are 3 replacement pages for Special Fuel Surcharge #83, effective May 27, 

2011, with a new expire date of midnight on June 25, 2011 to our Tariff No. 5 replacing 

Special Fuel Surcharge #82.   

 

This has been filed in accordance with the new Order No. 5 requiring an earnings and 

revenue review by staff to continue to use the process in Order No. 2 for fuel surcharges.  

On May 23
rd

 we received a clarifying email and the attached spreadsheet from Mr. 

Eckhardt, which is our revenue review and the previously submitted spreadsheet was our 

earnings review.  This afternoon Mr. Eckhardt made additional revisions which are 

incorporated. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John J. Solin 

President 

SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 

d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 

PO Box 2895 

Oak Harbor, WA  98277 

 

360-679-4003 Phone 

360-323-8894 Fax 


